
I am writing to strongly oppose  SB 858, and  SB 94.  I am against mandated vaccinations and cannot find 
ANY reason that any medical treatment should be allowed without Parental consent. Gardasil has been 
documented to have killed and severely handicapped MANY girls.  Likewise I find the option of having 
Pharmacists administering flu vaccines to children to be an unnecessary risk that should not be taken.  
PLEASE oppose both of these bills for the safety of all children involved. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Leslie Roberts 

 


